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DGR Office of Group Benefits December 28, 2006

OGB Increases Lifetime Maximum Prescription Drug Limit

The Office of Group Benefits is pleased to announce that effective
January 1, 2007, the lifetime maximum for prescription drugs will
increase from $250,000 to $500,000. With the cost of drugs
escalating every year, this increase in the lifetime maximum will be a
valuable asset to OGB plan members and their families.

The additional $250,000 in the lifetime prescription drug maximum
will apply to purchases incurred from January 1, 2007 forward. It
can not be used retroactively.

If you have any questions, please call an OGB Customer Service
representative toll free at (800) 272-8451 or locally in Baton Rouge
at (225) 925-7728.



